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UIWS END OF YEAR CHILDREN’S PARTY - INFORMATION TO THE UNIVERSITY 
COMMUNITY  
 

The University of Ibadan Women’s Society is planning the year 2024 end of the year party for 

children of staff between the age bracket of 5 to 10 years. 

 

For seamless planning, parents are requested to register their children, who are not beyond the 

stated age bracket ahead of the event. A family is expected to register not more than two children. 

 

Please find attached the link to the Google form that staff should use to register their children. 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1kaYvDsYnjEHg_OvH_LrXsqZQ8yBrxntrGwieT3ooFc/edit 

 

 

Thank you.    

 

 

G. O. Saliu, fspsp, FCIML, MANUPA, MNIM, MAUA  

Registrar and Secretary to Senate   


